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POLICY 
 
The Superior-Greenstone District School Board will ensure that every elementary school within 
their jurisdiction shall develop and implement a Safe Arrival Program for their students, as per 
Policy Program Memorandum No. 123 entitled, Safe Arrivals.  The development and 
implementation of these programs and procedures will be done with advice from school 
councils, band councils, parents and guardians, volunteers, and community members. 
 
PROCEDURES 
 
Each school’s Safe Arrival Program will: 
 

• Provide for procedures that are conducted with daily school attendance procedures that 
will account for any pupil’s unexplained failure to arrive at school. 

• Be unique to the school and consistent with the program delivery parameters found in 
the Management Guidelines. 

• Be reviewed annually by the System Attendance Team to update and make changes as 
required. 

• Have a copy of each school plan on file in the office and communicated, at a minimum, 
to all parents and guardians at the beginning of each school year. 


